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Status:Type: Public Hearing Agenda Ready

File created: In control:9/15/2022 Zoning Administrator

On agenda: Final action:9/28/2022

Title: Live in the Vineyard / Temporary Event Application #P22-00256-E

CEQA Status: Pursuant to Napa County’s Local Procedures for Implementing the California
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and Sections 15022 and 15268 of the State CEQA Guidelines
issuance/approval of a temporary event license shall be conclusively presumed to be ministerially
exempt from the requirements of CEQA and thus preparation of an environmental document is not
required. The project site is not included on a list of hazardous materials sites compiled pursuant to
Government Code Section 65962.5.

Request: Application for Temporary Event License filed by FFE Entertainment to hold, Live in the
Vineyard. The event will feature a music industry event, showcasing popular artists as well as up and
coming artists. The event is hosted by Raymond Vineyards and will benefit the Boys and Girls Club of
Napa Valley. The event will be held on November 2, 2022, with approximately 600 people in
attendance, from 12:30 pm to 3:30 pm. The event will be located at Raymond Vineyards, 1584 St.
Helena Hwy., St. Helena, CA. 94574, Assessor Parcel # 030-270-013-000.

Staff Recommendation: Find that the project is Ministerially Exempt from CEQA and approve the
Temporary Event Application.

Staff Contact: Terri Abraham, Planner I, (707) 299-1331, or terri.abraham@countyofnapa.org

Applicant Contact: Kathy Magner, (707)592-0243, e-mail kmagner@forefrontnetworks.com

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. A - Application Materials
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